
Dear Co-Chairs Holvey and Roblan, 
 
As a business owner: Rosewood Vintage Rentals, I am writing today to share the impacts the 
current COVID-19 health crisis is having on my business, my employees and my family. We are 
a small vintage furniture rental company that caterers to the wedding industry in the Rogue 
Valley.  We have has several cancellations along with postponements.  We usually have a lot of 
inquires at this time of year.  Right now everyone is holding off on planning anything.  This has 
had a devastating impact financially to our business. 
 
These are hard times for all of us. I encourage you to support our business community as we 
deal with the astonishing economic disruption that has accompanied this health crisis. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lisa Discoe 
725 NW 2nd St 
Grants Pass, OR 97526 
info@rosewoodvintagerentals.com 
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